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NOTICE OF PUBLIC SCOPING

The Provincial Government of Cavite proposed a Cavite Reclamation
Project along Manila Bay within the municipal jurisdictions of Cavite City,
Noveleta, Rosario and Kawit, Cavite.

Notice is hereby given to interested and concerned parties who wish to
participate in the Public Scoping activities scheduled as follows:

Date/Time Venue

20 November 2018 (Tuesday) Youth Crisis Center, DSWD

9:00 AM (Registration starts at 8:00 AM) Compound, San Roque, Cavite City,
Cavite

21 November 2018 (Wednesday) Roof Top Noveleta Public Market,

9:00 AM (Registration starts at 8:00 AM) Cavite

21 November 2018 (Wednesday) Mount Sea Resort, Rosario, Cavite

2:00 PM (Registration starts at 1:00 PM)

The public scoping is an early stage in the Environmental Impact Assessment
process where the proponent aims to provide an overview of the proposed
project, present proposed action, gather issues and concerns, and other
relevant information to provide the scope of work and terms of reference for
the preparation of Environmental Impact Statement.

All interested parties, organizations, and agencies are encourage to provide
inputs during the Public Scoping and provide comments to Provincial
Government of Cavite through email at pgenro_cavite@yahoo.com and
pgenro.icm_cavite@yahoo.com or to Technotrix Consultancy Service,
Inc. at technotrixinc@gmail.com. In your email, please copy furnish EMB
Central Office at eiamd.emb.co@gmail.com.

A copy of the Project Description for Scoping is downloadable at our website:
www.eia.emb.gov.ph (kindly access the Notice of Public Scoping link found in
our website).

Protect the environment... Protect life...




